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Docket No. 030-21044'

4 License No. 57-23414 01
s

Government of American Samoa1

Department of Public Worksn+-

Pago Pago, American Samoa

4 USA 96799
h

Attention: Mr. Teo Fuavai, Director of Public Works

Gentlemen:

Y SUBJECT: NRC IhSPECTION AND ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE

'

This refe s to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. P. Zurakowski of
p this office on April 18, 1989 of activities authorized by NRC License No.t

57-23414-01 and to the: discussion of the findings held by Mr. P. Zurakowskiy

with Mr. Andy Smith of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.
!

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection'1

report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
L examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with

personnel and observations by the inspector.
|

| During this inspection, certain of your activities were found to be in
apparent violation of NRC requirements. Due to our concern for these apparent
violations, Mr. R. Pate of my staff contacted Mr. Andy Smith on May 2, 1989 to
arrange 1for the' scheduling of an enforcement conference to be held between NRC~

. Management and the management of the Department of Public Works, American
' Samoa.

'It was established that the meeting would be held on May 12,1989 at 19:00.
a.m. in Room 3316 of the Federal Building located at 300 Ala Moana, Honolulu,
Hawaii. The following matters will be discussed:

1. The apparent violations identified during the last inspection on April
18., 1989..

,

2. NRC enforcement options

3. NRC concerns

I, 4. Licensee management responsibilities
i

j, - We anticipate the entire meetin{, will take approxiraately two hours. j
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The need for and the nature of the enforcement actions relative to the
apparent violations, as discussed in the enclosed inspection report, will be
considered after this conference and_will be the subject of separate
correspondence.

If you have any questions prior to the conference, please contact Mr. R. D.r

Thomas at 415-943-3763.

Sincerely,

hrIC) INN $lh/lLL8

R. A. Scarano, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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